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Even the title is misleading when in fact the bill has no funding. This bill is nothing 

more than entrapment of throughly vetted law abiding citizens of this state.  

This bill is designed to entrap citizens form a store owner or city to post a no firearm 

policy within the state. We already have clear laws where fire can be and where 

can’t.  

The people being attacked have opened their lives and have been through extensive 

background checks to allow them the right to have a firearm.  

Oregon is never happy with firearm owners.  

Oregon would rather promote drugs and pornography in our state and have men ruin 

woman’s sports.  


